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Title: 

Comments: Dear forest service,

I was concerned to learn that there is no currently planned environmental assessment/evaluation planned prior to

the construction of the proposed sandia coaster ride. I was under the understanding that whenever new

construction was planned such environmental considerations were evaluated. I treasure the peace and quiet in

the mountain for summer hikes and picnics and fear that it will be shattered with this proposed entertainment.

How will it impact the wildlife? And even runoff and erosion? As a federal agency, I understand your obligation is

to care for public lands fir the greater public. Failing to conduct appropriate environmental assessments appears

to be a dereliction of that duty.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion.

 


